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December 29th, 1933B21

■

S. P. Eagleson, Esq., 
Secretary-Treasurer, 
National Research Council, 
Ottawa, Canada.

Dear Mr. Eagle son,
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114y attention has been drawn by Professor Snell to 
discrepancies in the lists of the Associate or Advisory Committee 
on Parasitology as published in the Calendar of McGill university 
and in the Announcement of Macdonald College.

You will notice that the li* given in the Proceedings 
of the Fifth Meeting of the Committee does not include the 
of Professor Snell, iho was at the meeting.
I think, covered by reply.

Yours faithfully,

name
The other change is,

T.H. Matthews 
Registrar
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